
  
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning students and staff!  Today is Monday, March 21, 2016. 

 

  Lunch today will be Sloppy Joes, Pork and Beans, and Fruit. 

 

 
  

1.   Volleyball players:  There will be a volleyball meeting immediately after school 

today for girls to return their uniforms and bags in the multipurpose room. 

 

2.   6th grade boys basketball players, please turn in your jerseys to Mr. Downs. 

 

 

3.   Middle School Girls and teachers that are interested in expanding your horizons in 

the areas of math, science, and technology:  there will be a conference held on 

Saturday, April 9th at Lincoln Land Community College from 8am to 12:45.  

Registration is due on March 26th and the fee is $15.00.  If you are late in signing 

up, the fee is $20.  For more information, please pick up a flyer from the office. 

 

4.   For you students that are familiar with the dress code, I'm pretty sure that shorty 

shorts aren't on it.  Your teachers will be sending you to the office if this 

continues. 

 

5.   Congratulations to our North Mac Band and Choir students.  Saturday they 

performed solos and ensembles in the Jacksonville IESA Solo and Ensemble 

Contest.  North Mac Middle School and Intermediate School took 35 events.  Our 

students received 28 first place ratings and 7 second place ratings. 

 

6.   Reminder ... Thursday is a 1:30 dismissal and there is no school for Spring Break 

on Friday, March 25th and Monday and Tuesday, March 28th and 29th. 

 

 

  Can the following students come to the office after the pledge:   

 

 

 

Expectations! 

  Arrival and Departure from School.  When arriving from school, please enter the building 

in an orderly fashion, walk, and do not disturb others. Hold the door for others, remove your 

hats, and respect the crossing guard and supervisors. Enter the gym or go to breakfast. Walk 

to your destination and remember you cannot go to your locker without permission.  



 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the following students:  Yesterday to Sara Britenstine, Austin 

Pitman and Madison Laughlin.  Happy Birthday this summer on break to Shelby Oneal on 

May 28th and to Tucker Sanson and Rhett Kahl on May 29th.  Please stop by the office 

sometime today for a treat!   

 

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


